
                          Ref: CAGL/EQ/2023-24/43 

 

July 03, 2023  
 

To 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip code: 541770 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub.: Clarification on Movement in Volume   

 

With reference to your email dated July 03, 2023 bearing ref no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/2023-

2024/176 relating to Increase in Volume of our security across the exchanges, we would like to 

reconfirm that the Company is prompt and compliant in disclosing all material information under 

the applicable SEBI Regulations, including any Price Sensitive Information, to the public, from time 

to time, and will continue to comply with the said disclosure requirements going forward. 

 

In this connection, we would like to draw your kind attention to the Company’s intimation  

dated July 01, 2023, bearing reference no. CAGL/EQ/2023-24/40 informing both the exchanges 

with respect to the sale of 90,00,000 (Ninety Lakhs) equity shares of the Company by  

CreditAccess India B.V., the Promoter entity.  

 

Apart from the above, the Company is not aware of any other reason for movement in volume of 

its security and we believe that it is purely market driven. 

 

Please take this intimation on record.  
 

Thanking you. 
 

Yours’ Truly 

For CreditAccess Grameen Limited 

 
 

M. J. Mahadev Prakash 

Company Secretary & Chief Compliance Officer 
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